
White Shield School 
301 Warrior St. 
Roseglen, ND 

PH. 701-743-4350 Fax: 701-743-4501 
 

September 14, 2021 
 
TO: Matt Fetsch, Executive Director, NDHSAA 

Brian Bubach, Associate Director, NDHSAA 
 

From: Sheldon Rush, Athletic Director 
 White Shield High School  
 
Re: HS Football Co-op dissolve   
 
We the White Shield High School boys are currently in a co-op for the 2021-22 Football Season. 
Writing to request the White Shield School to be dissolved in the 9-man co-op with Parshall 
High School, and considered for the High School 6-Man Football season.  We are currently 
having a new state of the art football facility being built next to the White Shield School.  The 
completion date is set for November 2021.  We also have our equipment needed for field, 
games & students.  Our high school enrollment numbers are up considerably.  The precious 
elementary football teams have won 3 of the 6 elementary Chairman’s Bowls.  Our Leagues 
consists of 7 teams from the MHA Nation and 1 team from Bismarck.  School and community 
pride/support is extremely present and is visible.  We have a considerable amount of new 
facilities, housing, and development in the White Shield Community.  With that it brings in 
families with students, and gives opportunity to school to flourish in our own colors and logo.  
Please contact me if you should have any questions or comments.  Your consideration for this 
matter is extremely important to our growing community as our new school. 
 
Thank-you for your time, 
 
Sheldon Rush 
White Shield School Athletic Director 
701-897-6441 
  
  
  
 

 


